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If you have any questions, if we may provide any assistance, or should you have any 
suggestions on how we may better improve our data services to you, do not hesitate to contact 
me at bradford.williams@shpda.alabama.gov, (334) 242-4103, or my assistant, Karen McGuire, 
at karen.mcguire@shpda.alabama, (334) 353-7585.   
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
       
       
        Bradford L. Williams 
        Data/Planning Director 
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